Greetings from Italian friends

Turin, April 2018

How are you doing guys? What have you been up to lately? It's already 2 weeks that we got back to our life and our class but we're of course keeping good memories of the beautiful experience we had with all of you! We firstly want to thank you because of your hospitality and above all because of your friendship: we spent an enjoyable time with very nice and special people.

We need to deeply thank your headmaster for letting us be part of your school and your professor because she made our exchange possible and she organized an interesting schedule for us. We also have to give a special thank to all of your families because they welcomed us enthusiastically, they have been the most generous and kindest ever with us and they helped us with our needs.

We had the chance to take a closer look to your lifestyle and traditions and it's been really interesting and obviously very funny! We can't wait to have you here in Turin to return all this!

See you very soon, bye

Michela and Sara M. on behalf of the whole class